
 

 

Summer Holiday Homework  
Expectations 2020 

 
 
 
Years 7, 8, 9 
  
1. No formal homework will be set for the holiday  
 
Year 10  
 
It is important for Year 10 to continue with a level of momentum over the summer.  
 
1. Individual subject teachers will set tasks to be completed. 
2. Pupils will be expected to catch up on any missed or incomplete work and sort any files 

or folders to be ready for Year 11. 
 
Year 11 (bridging courses) 
 
Well done to all our Year 11 pupils who have shown dedication and commitment with 
their studies and starting their A-levels. 
 
There will be no homework over the summer; please rest and enjoy your holiday. 
Once you start L6, there will be an assessment after four weeks (end of September) to 
evaluate your learning so far. 
 
L6 
 
It is essential that students in the L6 to continue to prepare for their A-levels. 
 
1. Specific holiday work may be set for all subjects. 
2. Revision and preparation for the U6 assessments (16-18 September) 
3. Pupils will be expected to catch up on any missed or incomplete work and sort any files 

or folders. 
 
Thank you 
 
Dr Liz Pyne 
Assistant Head – Teaching and Learning  
 


